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Healthy Arizona Worksites Program 
2024 HAWP Award Letter 

 

May 2024 

Dear Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community, 

Congratulations! Your worksite meets the Healthy Arizona Worksite Platinum Award criteria. All 
awardees will be recognized at the Healthy Arizona Worksite Annual Awards event on Monday, 
June 17th at the Desert Willow Conference Center in Phoenix. Please plan to attend! Please 
view the attached flyer for registration instructions. 

The Healthy Arizona Worksite Award recognizes businesses that are making efforts to positively 
affect the health and well-being of their employees, their families, and their community 
through evidence-based worksite health initiatives and promising programs. We are incredibly 
proud of your achievement and accomplishment in supporting the health and wellness of 
Arizonans. 

Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community will be recognized by the Arizona Department of 
Health Services for all your efforts. Your worksite will also be featured in statewide 
communications and on the Healthy Arizona Worksite Program website. Congratulations, we 
look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely,  
 
Teresa Aseret-Manygoats, MPA 
Bureau Chief, Chronic Disease & Health Promotion 
Arizona Department of Health Services 
 


